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2012 ADMA International Scholarship 

Dear ADMA International Scholarship Committee, 

 I am truly thankful for your committee selecting me as the winner of this award. 

I am currently finishing up my training course for Aviation Technician at Michigan 

Institute of Aviation and Technology. I have not landed my career job yet but I see a 

wonderful journey ahead of me. I plan to use this money to pay on my student loans and 

also take some courses that will help me immensely in the field of aviation today. If it 

weren’t for this scholarship I would be pondering the upcoming future and this is my 

stepping stone for getting there. This is a true blessing that I worked very hard for. Thank 

you to everyone who sponsored this scholarship and worked hard to make it all happen. 

  

Sincerely Thankful, 

Sarah A. Fahey 


